DENVER WATER ~ wosrm

1600 West 12th Avenue = Denver, Colorado 80204-3412
Phone 303-628-6000 * Fax No. 303-628-6199

August 26, 2004

Holly Mutual Water Company
Steven G. Wright, Esq.

633 17th Street, Ste. 2200
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Mr. Wright:
On August 25, 2004, the Denver Board of Water Commissioners approved a modification
to its Drought Response Program. The attachment accompanying this letter details the

modifications that were approved, and also includes preliminary 1nformat10n on the
proposed water rate adjustments.

If you have any questions on the modifications to the Drought Response, please contact
gither Jim Culligan at 303-628-6108 or myself at 303-628-6112. Questions on the
proposed water rate adjustments should be directed to Greg Flsher Denver Water Rate
Section at 303-628-6236.

Sincerely,

G.T. Malmberg
Water Sales Administrator
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